
Public Service Scholarship

Dear Applicant,

We are pleased to announce the Public Service Scholarship for graduating seniors from the Rainier

School District.  Two awards will be given, each in the amount of $500.  This scholarship is designed to

encourage youth to participate in public service for the betterment of their community and consider the

many opportunities there are to serve.

Process:

Application forms are to be completed and submitted to the District Office no later than May 14, 2021 at

3:30 p.m.

The applications will be reviewed by a committee, and awarded at the senior awards night at the end of

the school year.

Please attach a brief summary (no more than one page) on one of the following prompts:

➔ What is public service and how can you participate as a young adult?

➔ What are some public service opportunities in your community?

➔ Do you have interest in public service after high school? If yes, what form of public service

interests you and why.

➔ Describe how you have engaged in public service as a high school student or how other high

school students could become engaged in public service.

Eligibility:

● Must be a graduating senior with a GPA of 2.5 or higher, and have completed at least one full

year at a school within the Rainier School District.

● Must have plans to attend a community college, trade school, or four-year college or university

leading to a degree or license.



Public Service Scholarship Application

General Information:

Applicant Name:

Email address:

Anticipated
Graduation Year:

Have you completed
one full year in Rainier
School District?

_____YES            _____NO

What is your GPA?

Anticipated Education Info:

Are you planning to
attend a...

_____Trade Program                  _____University/Four-Year College
_____Community College

Name of above program:

Are you planning to start
the above in Fall 2020? _____YES            _____NO

Reference:

Reference name:

Relation to you:

Contact phone number:

Contact email:

Please return to the Rainier School District Office no later than 3:30 p.m. on May 14, 2021.


